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Senator Fierravanti-Wells asked:  
 
The total value of benefits provided by specialist medical practitioners from referrals by 
nurse practitioners. 
 
 
Answer: 
 
The total value of Medicare benefits paid for services provided by specialist medical 
practitioners on referral from nurse practitioners in the period from 1 November 2010 to  
30 April 2011 was $74,837. 

 
 


